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Andrea Gyger

From: Angela Dazlich 

Sent: Friday, February 01, 2013 5:44 PM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: Comments: Use of Serial Numbers on Ballots

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Dear Secretary Gessler, 

 

I applaud your oversight of the ballot process and hope you are successful in keeping the ballot anonymous.  A 

ballot that can be traced violates all privacy for the voter and can be abused. 

Thank you for your efforts. 

 

Angela Dazlich 

 

 

 

 




